
LET'S MAKE

The Bellevue School District does not sponsor nor endorse this event and/or information, nor does the district assume responsibility for it. In
consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the Bellevue School District will be held harmless from any cause of action filed in any
court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials, including costs, attorney’s fees and judgments or awards.

Learn more at our website or scan the QR code to sign up!
BELLEVUEYOUTHCHOIRS.ORG

Open Enrollment Throughout January
 Vocal Placements are scheduled for December 11th, January 3rd, and January 6th. 


